
       

HUMAN RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
(RECRUITMENT & PROMOTION DIVISION) 

                                                              

                                                                                  NOTICE 

The Interview for Recruitment of Specialist officers which were scheduled to be held on 06/08/2020 

were cancelled due to heavy rains and difficulty in transportation at Mumbai and suburban areas .  

Please note that  new date for interview is 13.08.2020 from 9 a.m. onwards. 

 


